Omak Public Library Board Meeting
AGENDA
Meeting Date: June 13th, 2022 at 1:30 via Zoom
Minutes read and approved
Old business from minutes
1) Omak Library has started a Computer Assistance program that is currently being held on Wednesdays. A computer instructor will be available for 2 hours. The day and time will be reevaluated in June to see if this is the best time to hold the program. The library has received lots of calls for help in using computers and personal devices.
2) The summer hours will start June 12th and their final approval will be shared at our next meeting. Saturday will most likely be changed from 8 to 4 hours. This change will be in effect in all the NCW libraries.
3) There are two displays to celebrate Asian American and Pacific Islander month as well as Jewish American month.
4) June 13th is the start of Summer Library Programming. On Thursdays from 1:00-2:00 a Summer Crafting for Kids event will be held. These craft days will be held outdoors weather and summer smoke permitting. The library is asking people to sign up for the program on <ncwlibraries.org> so they can plan for supplies. A teen and adult program is in the planning stages.
5) The native plants garden on the south side of the library is doing so well. Thanks to the city for watering the plants so nicely. Cynthia and Betsy will do some clean up and weeding around the library on Wednesday, May11th at 4:00.
6) Meyer let us know that he will most likely miss next month's meeting as he is picking up his wife at the airport.
Bills presented for approval for payment
· PUD~ power ~ $396.03 was billed. Due to credit the total is now $350.21
· US Linen and Uniform ~ mat cleaning ~ $59.76
· WDB Janitorial, LLC ~ window cleaning ~ $121.00
· City of Omak ~ water, sewer, ~ $155.16
New business
· June is pride month! We are having a raffle for a book this month that is signed by the author. We have book displays going as well to promote LGBTQ+ authors and content. All of the NCW Libraries have received a Pride Progress Flag that celebrates the diversity within the LGBTQ community. 
· Starting June 13th Summer Reading will begin. Every Thursday from 1pm to 2pm we will have crafting in the park. The crafts are in limited supplies so we are encouraging people to sign up online to be guaranteed craft supplies, otherwise it is first come fist serve. We will have crafting for children and teens every week at the same time. To sign up for Summer Reading please stop by the library!
· On June 21st we will have a guest speaker who will talk about End of Life Doula. This is a Doula who helps a person who is getting ready to pass to be prepared. 
· On June 29th we will have a DnD Character Sheet Workshop to teach people how to create a character for DnD. This will hopefully be the first of many DnD themed programming we will start to do. 
· Starting June 13th our hours will be changing:
· Monday 10am to 6pm
· Tuesday 10am to 7pm
· Wednesday 12pm to 6pm
· Thursday 10am to 6pm
· Friday 10am to 5pm
· Saturday 12pm to 4pm
· Sunday CLOSED
Actions Taken
Next Meeting July 11th at 1:30pm via Zoom
